Dear Headteacher/Year 5 Teacher .

I am writing to you on behalf of the Slough Consortium of Grammar Schools as children from
your school have been offered a place in one of the four grammar schools in Slough this
year, so we know that there is interest in our schools from your parents.

If you are able to, we would be grateful if you could share the following information with
parents of children currently in Year 5 as they may not be aware of the information from the
usual sources. '

Slough Consortium of Grammar Schools — 11+ entrance examination for 2021 entry

Due to the current school closures, we have not been able to hold the usual 11+ information
evenings which were due to be held in late April/early May. These evenings would have
explained the admissions process for entry to Year 7 in September 2021.

A presentation setting out the process for the 11+ examination can be found on YouTube at
https://youtu.be/FOEe1IGOKy0.

Registration for the 11+ examination opened on Friday 1st May and will close at midnight
on Sunday 14th June 2020. Late applications will not be accepted.

To register for the Slough Consortium 11+ examination please go to the consortium website
athttps://www.sloughconsortium.org.uk/

Many thanks for your help in this matter.
Regards
Mrs Jackson
Admissions
Mrs Jackson | Administration Officer - Admissions

Upton Court Grammar School, Lascelles Road, Slough, SL3 7PR
AM01753 522892 Ext: 738
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